
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
URBAN DEVELOPMENT AND POVERTY ALLEVATION

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3513
ANSWERED ON:19.08.2003
MEETING OF TOWN COUNTRY PLANNING 
DAHYA BHAI V. PATEL

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT AND POVERTY ALLEVATION be pleased to state:

(a) the date when the last meeting of the Town and Country Planning Board was held in the Union Territory of Daman and Diu; 

(b) the reasons for not holding this meeting for a long period; 

(c) the number of times the meeting has been held during the past three years; and 

(d) the date by which the next meeting is likely to be held?

Answer
MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT & POVERTY ALLEVIATION ( SHRI PON RADHAKRISHNAN
) 

(a)to(d): As per information received from Daman & Diu Administration, the last meeting of the Town and Country Planning Board was
held on 24.12.2001. During the last three years, three meetings have already been held. The next meeting of the Town & Country
Planning Board is likely to be convened in due course after compliance of the decision taken in the last meeting i s made by the
concerned departments/quasi judicial authorities. 
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